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May 1, 2014

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom It May Concern:

Mr. Muhammad Assahubulkahfi Al Husaini, S.Pd., M.T. has asked that I 
prepare  this  official  Letter  of  Recommendation  to  support  his  intention  to 
continue  his  education  in  the  field  of  Electrical  Engineering,  Informatics, 
Computer Science or other related area.

In  2003,  Mr.  Al  Husaini  completed his  first  degree  (Sarjana  Pendidikan, 
S.Pd.)  in  Electrical  Engineering  Education.  He graduated from Makassar  State 
University,  one  of  prominent  university  in  the  city  of  Makassar.  His 
undergraduate final  project was related to controlling an electrical  motor via 
computer network.

After his graduation, Mr. Al Husaini continued his study in our graduate 
program  in  the  Department  of  Electrical  Engineering,  Hasanuddin  University, 
Makassar,  INDONESIA,  to pursue his  Masters  degree in  Engineering (Magister  
Teknik,  M.T.).  He  has  done  it  very  well,  he  took  our  sub-study-program  in 
Computer,  Control  and Electronic  Engineering,  specializing in  Process  Control 
Technology. I myself supervised his masters thesis. It was a research project to 
build  a  micro-controller-based  control  system  for  the  unhulled-rice  (gabah) 
drying  system.  The  control  system  consists  of  a  complex  set  of  sensors  and 
actuators integrated by the micro-controller functioning mainly to reduce the 
moisture of the unhulled-rice.  

I  have  been  so  thoroughly  impressed  by  Mr.  Al  Husaini’s  academic 
competence  in  his  field,  so  that  I  wholeheartedly  recommend  him  for  any 
opportunity to continue his study to pursue a higher academic degree that will  
be very essential for his career as an academician and an engineering teacher. 

Should you wish to get any further information, please feel free to contact 
me, and I will be more than happy to respond to your inquiries.

With kindest regards,

Dr.Ir.H. Rhiza S. Sadjad, M.S.E.E.
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